Tyle 1 Devel

Lebanon Maine Board of Appeals Site Visit Notes Monday, March 11, 2019 @ 4:00 pm Donald Meader – 405 Little River Road – Map R02, Lot 54

Members Present

Others Present

D. Wilson - Chairman

Kurt Osgood – Maine Accessibility Corp. Terry Swain – Alpha One Jenn Griffin – Clerk

Chair Wilson traveled to 405 Little River Road and met Kurt Osgood who is the contractor from Maine Accessibility Corp. who will be constructing the ramp, Terry Swain from Alpha One and Clerk Jenn Griffin.

Kurt Osgood and Terry Swain are representing Mr. Meader.

Kurt Osgood briefly explained the project.

Chair Wilson took pictures of the property for the board to review during the Public Hearing

The applicants representatives were reminded of the Public Hearing at the Lebanon Town Office located at 15 Upper Guinea Road at 6:00pm.